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Our Ref: RS800 Issue 1 
 
Date 13/06/2022 
 
Dear Stakeholder 
 
Consultation on the five-year review of: RS800 Managing Drivers on Routes Undergoing 
Significant Change Issue 1 
 
RSSB and the TOM Standards Committee has recently undertaken a five-year review of the 
above document and considers:  
 
RS800 Issue 1 should be reviewed with industry to consult on the findings. Industry is also 
asked for their views on the recommendation to conduct a review of available literature; 
research how the document has been applied; update or create new case studies where 
possible; and Reformat information into 2 parts: a guidance note, and broader guidance for 
the RSSB website. 
 

Network Rail submitted a research idea to look at opportunities to help manage and support 

drivers on routes undergoing significant change. This led to the publication of RS800 in 

December 2015. 

 
We would like to have your comments on the outcome of the review and to know of issues 
that may have a bearing on the way forward for RS800 Issue 1 by 11/07/22, we may not be 
able to respond to comments received after that date. 
 
Your comments and personal information (name, job title and organisation) will be 
circulated to Standards Committees and other interested parties in the rail industry to assist 
any informed responses to your comments.  All consultation comments and your personal 
information will be published on RSSB’s website (www.consultation.rssb.co.uk) unless you 
ask us not to publish your personal information. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you and thank you for your time.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Cristina Musat 
Project Manager 
(Email: Cristina.musat@rssb.co.uk) 
 
 
enc: Consultation letter 

RS800 Issue 1, 60m review form 
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